CITY OF CHARLOTTE
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
CONDITIONAL REZONING REQUEST

Pursuant to an Order of the City Council of the City of Charlotte, Michigan, NOTICE IS
HEREBY GIVEN that the Planning Commission of said City will meet at 7:00 P.M.(or
as soon as business allows) on the 5th day of July 2016, in said City for the purpose of
hearing persons interested in proposed amendments to the Ordinance entitled:

"Zoning Ordinance of the City of Charlotte," being Chapter 82 of the Code of the City of
Charlotte, which proposed amendment would change the zoning classification of the
following described real estate located in the City of Charlotte, Michigan from “I-2
General Industrial District to B-2 Community Business District” 815 W. Shepherd
Street -(Property description on file in the Clerk’s office)

and at said time and place any person interested will be heard. Following this hearing a
recommendation will be made to the Charlotte City Council for their consideration.

Ginger L. Terpstra, City Clerk, CMMC
City of Charlotte

111 E. Lawrence Ave.

Charlotte, MI 48813



